
 

 

2025   

   April 
Friday 18th—Sunday 20th April  

 Holden Nationals held in Christchurch  

 Those not in Nationals attending on Saturday  

 Meet at 9.15am. Leave at 9.30am 

 11-15 Birmingham Drive - Trimble Car Park  

   May 
Tuesday 6th     

 HECC Meeting  

 The Redwood Styx Room 7.30pm  

Sunday 18th  

 Gymkhana Car Day   

 Contact general@holdenclub.co.nz for location  

 Please RSVP by Thursday 15th May Please  

   June 
Tuesday 3rd    

 HECC Meeting  

 The Redwood Styx Room 7.30pm  

Sunday 15th   

 Mid –Winter Christmas Lunch   

 The Redwood Styx Room   

 Arrive from 12.00pm, Lunch served at 12.30pm  

   July 
Tuesday 1st 

 HECC Meeting  

 The Redwood Styx Room 7.30pm  

Sunday 6th    

 Quiz Afternoon—Details to Follow.  

Events are current at time of publishing  
Covid alert levels may effect events at any time  

Always Check with the organiser of the event for the most up to 
date information!  

RSVPs to the Club email: general@holdenclub.co.nz 

For Sale  
HECC Clothing and Merchandise:  

Razor Polo (light)  $ 45.00 women and men 

Piping Polo (thick)  $ 45.00 women and men 

Hoodie (zip)   $ 65.00 Unisex  

HECC Sticker    $ 5.00 

HECC Sash   $ 20.00 

HECC Cup    $ 2.50 

HECC Keyring   $ 10.00 

HECC Blanket    $ 25.00 

HECC Registration Pouch $ 10.00 

HECC Lion    $ 25.00 

Committee  
President   Allan White    

   027 282 8015 

Vice President  Bevan Grooby  

   022 573 6513 

Secretary   Alicia Batey  

   021 902 133 

Treasurer   Alistair Joseph  

   027 731 5003 

Club Captain   Heather Harris   

   021 266 4748 

Committee   Sarah McKenzie 

   Whare Ward  

   Robyn Cameron  

   Brent Nuttall  

   Julia Joseph 

Editor    Alistair Joseph  

If you have any issues, you can contact us directly. We are will-
ing to answer, or talk through  any questions you may have. 


